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Comments: Dear Kurt Steele, Shelli Mavor, Patty Ames, and Flathead National Forest representatives, 

 

I'm writing to express my strong OPPOSITION to the Holland Lake Expansion #61746.

 

The public doesn't need an expanded 'boutique' lodge, as Stacey Hutchinson detailed in POWDR's plans.

The Utah Powdr company is in it just for the profit. Don't be fooled by their statements of shared values or

wanting to make improvements. Their plan is clear, expand and profit. 

 

I read that POWDR vice president Raj Basi suggested that growth is happening everywhere, and the "best we

can do is respect all of those sentiments."   What a joke!  Let's just bend over, stand aside, and respect an OUT

OF TOWN business.

 

Speaking of out of town, I live in California and I just returned from a trip to fly fish on the Big Horn. I have also

walked different forks of the Flathead river.  Wow, it is a beautiful.  I am one of those people that would and will

be spending money to recreate in beautiful Montana.

 

I'm telling you that we don't need an expansion at Holland lake to appease a Utah ski resort company that is

looking to profit on Montana's beautiful outdoors.

 

I'd like you to actually consider REDUCING the size and footprint of the lodge. 

 

#HandsOffHolland

#SaveHollandLake

 

Listen to the people, not the Powdr company that looks to profit off wild beautiful Montana.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide public comments.

Regards,

Matt

 


